
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-1415

May 1, 2000

Docket No. 030-05222 License No. 29-00139-02
Control No. 128015

Thomas M. Primm
Vice President, US Manufacturing
E. R. Squibb & Sons, Inc.
One Squibb Drive
P. O. Box 191
New Brunswick, NJ 08903-0191

Dear Mr. Primm:

This refers to the letter dated April 12, 2000, from Mr. Michael J. Vala of your staff, informing
this office of changes in the composition of your Radiation Safety Committee. We have
recorded these changes. Please note that the NRC policy requires that all correspondence
related to NRC license be signed by a representative of licensee’s senior management. Please
ensure that all future correspondence is signed accordingly. This will ensure prompt
processing of your requests/notifications.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Sattar Lodhi, Ph.D.

Sattar Lodhi, Ph.D.
Health Physicist
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc:
Michael J. Vala, C.H.P., Radiation Safety Officer
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